
RESCHEDULING OF WRITTEN EXAM DATE AND INTIMATION OF PERSONAL 
INTERVIEW DATES (Post code: CPP-IPR/ JRF/2024, CPP-IPR Advt. no. 
05/2023) 

 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, this is to inform all the applicants that there has been a change in 
the schedule for the written examination. Initially scheduled for 28th February 2024, the written 
exam for the JRF (post code:CPP-IPR/ JRF/2024) will now take place on 13th March 2024 and the 
personal interviews will be conducted on 14th and 15th March 2024. 

 

The personal interview for the applicants who have been shortlisted for direct interview will be 
conducted on 15th March 2024. The personal interview for the applicants who qualify in the written 
exam will be conducted on both 14th and 15th March 2024 . This decision has been made to ensure 
the smooth conduct of the examination and to provide all applicants with ample time for 
preparation. The other terms and conditions, instructions remain same as referred in the trailing 
mail.  

 

Please feel free to contact Telephone No.: (0361-2801223/ 2801233) (9 A.M. to 5:30 
P.M., Monday to Friday) / Email: recruitment@cppipr.res.in for any query or information in this 
regard. 

 


